## **Karl Drew**

From: Brandon Ida <BrandonI@acwa.com>
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 10:07 AM

To: 'kbdrew@cvwater.com'

Subject: RE: ACWA Meet the President

Karl,

I want to check in with you to see if you or someone from your agency will be able to attend the ACWA Meet the President on November 16<sup>th</sup>. Please email me by November 10<sup>th</sup> if you or someone from your agency will be attending.

Thank you, Brandon

From: Brandon Ida

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 2:10 PM

To: 'kbdrew@cvwater.com'

**Subject:** ACWA Meet the President



Dear Karl,

Please join me at the upcoming Meet the President event in your area on November 16<sup>th</sup>. ACWA members are a passionate group, united in our mission to work for a reliable water future for California. One of my top priorities as ACWA President is to ensure that members feel connected. With that goal in mind, I plan on spending as much time as possible interacting with ACWA members in the field. I am working with ACWA staff to create opportunities for engagement through a special Meet the President initiative over my two-year term, fostering open dialog to hear from members in every part of the state. We invite you to bring others from your own district who may also be interested in attending this event.

Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2016

Hosted by: San Bernardino Valley Municipal Water District

Location: 380 E Vanderbilt Way

San Bernardino, CA 92408

9:00 to 10:30 am

Please RSVP to Brandon Ida at <a href="mailto:brandoni@acwa.com">brandoni@acwa.com</a> by Thursday, November 10, 2016

I am excited about this opportunity and look forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely,

**ACWA President** 

Kathlee- & Tiego